
 

 

 

March 1st, 2021 
 
 
SASAYAMA Takuya 
Consul-General of Japan 
77 King Street West, Suite 3300 
Toronto, ON 
M5K 1A1  

 

Dear Sir,  

 

It is with extreme pleasure that I pass along my congratulations to Tiger Jeet Singh and Tiger Ali 
Singh of The Tiger Jeet Singh Foundation in recognition of their Foundation’s receipt of the 
Consul-General’s Commendation  for its contributions toward strengthening friendship with 
Japan, including its support of relief efforts following the Great East Japan Earthquake of March 
11th, 2011.  
 
The Halton Regional Police Service and The Tiger Jeet Singh Foundation have worked together 
in partnership for many years supporting the Miracle on Main Street and The Toys for Tots 
campaigns.  These two campaigns support youth, women and families in need living in Halton 
Region. 
 
On behalf of the entire Halton Regional Police Service, I extend my best wishes and 
acknowledgement of this prestigious commendation.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

Stephen J. Tanner 
Chief of Police  


